From: Harnisch, Antje

To:

Cc:

Subject: Limited Submission Opportunity--NSF Big Data Innovation Hubs (BD Spokes)
Date: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 9:33:56 AM

Dear Faculty,

The proposal deadline for the National Science Foundation Research Big Data Regional Innovation
Hubs solicitation (BD Spokes--https://www.nsf.gov/pubs/2017/nsf17546/nsf17546.htm#toc) Is
September 18, 2017.

BD Spokes is a limited submission program. An organization may participate as submitting
organization (or, in the case of collaborative proposals, as the lead organization) for at most one
proposal responsive to this solicitation. Thus an internal review process is required.

Faculty members interested in submitting a proposal should provide by May 15, 2017:
1. a brief (1-3 pages) abstract of the project and

2. abudget outline with accompanying narrative explanation

Please send materials to resadm@wpi.edu. Feel free to contact me or VPR Vernescu with any

guestions you might have.
Best regards,

Antje
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Antje Harnisch
Director, Office of Sponsored Programs

Worcester Polytechnic Institute
15-17 Schussler Road, Worcester MA 01609-2280
Tel. (508) 831-4196
Fax (508) 831-5789
http://www.wpi.edu/offices/osp.htm
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